
Parish Hall Management Committee 

Summary of the meeting of Monday 10th September 2018 

 

The main matters arising at this meeting were: 

1 Disconnection of electricity supply to the Parish Hall  

2 Disconnection of the water supply to the Parish Hall  

3 Organisation for the Clearance Sale on Saturday 15th September 

4 A discussion regarding the quotations received for the demolition, now due (hopefully) 

to take place in November. 

5 The updating and correction of the Charity Commission ‘Scheme’ document  

6 Viable options for the future use of the Parish Hall site and the Public meeting due to 

take place on Thursday 27th September at 7.00pm in the Village Hall. 

The management Committee’s thoughts on this will be available for discussion at the Public Meeting 

when it is hope as many members of the village will attend and possibly put forward their own ideas 

for how the site can be used in future for the benefit of the whole village.  It was previously agreed 

that the site should not be for sale.  

 

 

Elizabeth Harrison 
Secretary & Treasurer 
Parish Hall Management Committee 


